
																														In	Memory	of	Ed	Petit	

																									 	

It	is	with	Great	Sadness	that	we	inform	our	PSA	members	that	“Fast	Eddie”	…	AKA	
Steelhead	Ed	…	Petit	died	unexpectedly	early	on	the	4th	of	July.	Ed	and	his	wife	
Mary	fished	the	“Wharf	Rat”	boat.		Ed	and	Mary	were	planning	on	coming	to	
Pentwater	the	weekend	of	the	9th	to	fish	the	Ladies	Classic	and	hang	out	with	
their	PSA	cronies.	The	“Wharf	Rat”	boat	was	a	regular	at	the	Memorial	Day	Derby	
and	participated	in	as	many	Mini	Tournaments	as	their	schedule	would	allow.	Ed	
and	Mary	also	volunteered	to	help	out	with	the	Memorial	Day	Derby	on	more	
than	one	occasion.		Mary,	our	heart-	felt	condolences	to	you	and	all	the	family	
members	as	you	celebrate	Ed’s	life	this	coming	Saturday.	We	are	with	you	in	spirit	
….	and	as	we	fish	the	waters	that	Ed	so	dearly	loved	in	the	Ladies	Classic	this	
weekend,	we’ll	be	thinking	about	you.	And	….	We’ll	do	our	best	to	hook	up	a	few	
screamers	for	Ed	as	he	travels	his	journey.	In	lieu	of	flowers,	Mary	has	requested	
that	any	memorial	donations	be	made	to	the	Human	Society	of	Huron	Valley	….	
3100	Cherry	Hill	Rd.	Ann	Arbor,	MI	48105.		


